XXIV. VOLUNTEERS

The Forest Lodge Library Board of Trustees encourages individuals and groups to volunteer
their time and efforts in the service of the Forest Lodge Public Library. The Katie Flowers
Endowment also has need of volunteers and it is reasonable that the same volunteer pool
might be used by both organizations. Volunteers support the work of library staff and the
fundraising efforts of the Katie Flowers Endowment.

Volunteer service accomplished on library premises will be coordinated by the Library
Director or their designate. Volunteer service rendered in conjunction with a Katie Flowers
Endowment library fund-raising event will be coordinated by the appropriate KFE
committee. In appreciation of volunteer services, the Library and the Katie Flowers
Endowment acknowledge the need to organize volunteer activities and provide for
appropriate recognition befitting the benefit to the library and the communities it serves.

Those interested in volunteering should provide their name and contact information to the
Library Director or to a Katie Flowers Endowment Board or Committee member. It would
be useful to supply a letter informing the organization of the volunteer’s experience
background, skill-set and areas of interest. Volunteers will be scheduled based on the needs
of the Forest Lodge Library and/or the Katie Flowers Endowment, and the volunteer's
ability to commit to the mission and goals of these organizations.
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